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Dear Families 

We are well and truly back into teaching and learning, with settled students and happy staff.  Thank you to all 

our families for encouraging your child to adapt to our new normal, in such a responsible and supportive way.  
 

It is important that teachers maintain communication with parents and carers on their child’s progress and 

wellbeing.   
 

It is normally a requirement for Commonwealth funding, that schools report twice a year, providing A-E 

ratings. Due to the disruption caused by COVID-19 the Commonwealth government has advised that there 

will be flexibility for 2020 Mid-year reporting. The requirement to report A-E ratings has been removed.   
 

The Tasmanian Department of Education is expecting that teachers in primary schools will have 

communicated with parents and carers each student’s wellbeing and level of learning achievement in English 

and Maths, by the end of July.  Learning achievement is to be recorded as working towards the standard, at the 

standard or above the standard.  The communication is to also include the next steps in learning.   
 

This expectation is in place for students from Prep to Year 6.  Students with personal learning plans will be 

assessed against their learning goals.  Kindergarten students do not receive a mid-year report. 
 

Schools are able to decide how they share student progress and wellbeing information, either through a 

telephone or online conversation, or in writing.   At MHPS we have decided to provide written 

communication for our families.  We will send home reports with the students on Wednesday 1 July. 
 

Sharon 

 
A lovely piece of work from Hannah in Kindergarten B!  I am 

happy that you can come to school too Hannah! 

Mrs Symes 

 

 
MSP School Photos have been  

delivered to school and will be coming 

home today. 

Aim High:  

aspire, learn, 

achieve 



CONTACT DETAILS 

Postal Address: PO Box 131, Mowbray Heights 7248 Street Address: 20-30 Cadorna Street, Mowbray Heights   Phone:  6326 1892 

Email: mowbray.heights.primary@education.tas.gov.au Web:  mowbrayheightsprimary.education.tas.edu.au 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Free Clothes Day! 
 

KINDER – YEAR 6 

Wednesday 10
th
 June 2020 

 

Wacky Wednesday! 
 

Please wear appropriate  

winter clothing and  

sensible shoes 

 

No gold coin  

donation needed 

S.R.C. 
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